
 
 

Date of Report:  16
th

 January 2012 
 

REPORT FOR THE MINISTER FOR HOUSING 
 

TRANSFER OF BELLE VUE FROM PROPERTY HOLDINGS TO HOUSING 
 
Purpose of the Report 
 
To accept the transfer of the site at Belle Vue, St Brelade from Jersey Property Holdings to 
the Housing Department for future development of affordable and social housing. 
 
 
Background 
 
The background to the proposed transfer is contained in the Treasury & Resources 
Departments report dated 10

th
 January 2012 (a copy of which is annexed hereto). 

 
Recommendation 
 
That the Minister accept the transfer of the Belle Vue site from Jersey Property Holdings. 
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